
Safely working in the Laboratory 

Contact person: Dr. M.J.M. Nivard, phone 071-5269605; e-mail:nivard@lumc.nl 

Fred van Dam, Veiligheidskundige en stralingsdeskundige 

f.j.van_dam@lumc.nl  

 

Date: twice a year 

Location:  LUMC  

Duration:  1 day 

 

A 'one day' course that is intended to refresh the memory and to 

supplement courses that may have been followed earlier. The following 

points will be addressed: safe microbiological techniques; radiation; toxic 

and carcinogenic agents; physical strain.  

 

Participants working at the LUMC or at one of the other MGC departments 

are free of charge on condition that they will be present during the entire 

course.  

The course will be given in English (next edition might be either in 

English or Dutch). 

The course is mandatory for (first year) PhD students of the MGC.  

  

There is a minimum of 14 and a maximum of 25 places. 

 

The course is free for all members of the MGC institutes.  

 

 


